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SUMMER CLUB
NEWSLETTER

Week 1- 28  Julyth

What a brilliant week we have had at our Summer
Club! From creative crafts to outdoor adventures the
children have been incredibly busy. We started by
baking some DELICIOUS cupcakes and the school
smelled scrumptious. Each child helped measure out
their own ingredients and practiced their sharing with
mixing the batter- we were so proud of them for their
superb sharing skills! They got a chance to decorate
their own tasty treat with sprinkles and icing. 

Most importantly- this week has been
about meeting some new people and
making lots of new friends. It has been
so lovely to watch the children form
these new friendships and see such
happy faces each day. A huge thankyou
to all of the parents for all of your
support this week and for bringing your
children along. And of course, a
massive well done to the children for
making this week so special! 
We are already looking forward to an
exciting week ahead, 
See you all soon, 
Miss English, Miss Hinchliffe and Miss
McNulty

Midweek- we turned into mini engineers
and designed our own obstacle course.
There were hurdles, zig-zagging,
skipping ropes, egg and spoon races
and bean bag throwing. Their creativity
and logic were really put to the test. 

Our crafty side came out again when we made
clay from salt-dough, sculpting everything
from animals to magical creatures. We also
brought out the paint brushes and got stuck
into some painting projects. 

One thing that the children have thoroughly
enjoyed each day is den-building when we are
inside- where some cosy hide outs have been
created (and expanded)  throughout the week.
Making the most of the beautiful weather- the
children have all LOVED looking at all of the
different birds and bugs that visit our school
field. This has led to some important
conversations about being kind to every animal
and admiring the different species of bus that
we have found. 


